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I believe it is more fair that we are allowed to continue voting by mail. Standing in a 

long line in the cold would be to hard on the elderly, being sick would expose others 

waiting in line to vote. I could list a multitude of reasons but I think I have made my 

point. Oregon does well voting by mail. Our voting process is not broken and does 

not need fixing. 

 


